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DESCRIPTION & JUSTIFICATION 
 
 
 With this filing CBT proposes to grandfather the Protected Port rate elements in  
 
Section 19 – Cincinnati Bell Ethernet Service.  The Protected Ports will be grandfathered  
 
beginning August 14, 2010.  Current customers will be able to maintain their service rate 
 
 structure until their contract expires.  Customers will continue to have the option to  
 
purchase unprotected Ethernet ports with diversity options. 

  
 
 
 


